
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Under the CPA Club, the “Meeting with Alumni” was arranged on 9 October 2020. In total, 9 Year 2 ABAA 

students and 4 alumni participated. This activity aims to help Year Two students to prepare their articulation 

to UGC funded programs of various Universities. During the activity, students were required to set goals and 

design their professional career plans. Alumni also shared their experience and tips in articulation. Through 

this activity, students have an opportunity to learn to organize, work with others, and learn to social network. 

Students are able to form a network of support with peers, mentors and alumni.  

                    

 

             

CPA Club 

Meeting with Alumni 

“Self-Empowerment in Learning” 


